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December 4, 2014 
 
Board Report for Evergreen Elementary School: December 2014-15 
 
Enrollment: 451 
With LBMS students: 460 
 
K- 22, 23, 23 = 68 students 
1st- 29, 29, 29 = 87 students 
2nd- 29, 29, 29 = 87students 
3rd- 22, 22, 22 = 66 students 
4th- 27, 28, 16(4/5 class) = 71 students 
5th- 30, 29, 13(4/5 class) = 72 students 
 
*Part Time Students from Lorna Byrne: 9 students (one Kindergarten, five 1st 
graders, two 2nd graders, and one 4th grader) 
 

PBIS News: 
 
Student of the month children are selected by their classroom teacher every month.  
The teacher considers the students behavior and academics.  This doesn’t always 
mean that they are the straight “A” students, but they have to be trying their best in 
all aspects of school.  These students usually are kids that continue to show our 
staff that they can make good choices around our PBIS School wide Expectations; 
Be Respectful, Be responsible, Be Safe, and Be Kind….. The students that are 
selected monthly participate in a pizza lunch in the Library with the Principal and 
are awarded with some small prizes.  These prizes consist of an Evergreen water 
bottle, a student of the month pencil, an Evergreen bumper sticker, and a newly 
designed Evergreen bookmark.  They also are recognized in front of the whole 
school at the PBIS assembly that same day.  This is just another way we are 
recognizing positive behavior in our school. 
 
 



Students of the month for November: 
 
Teacher: 
Garman M/W  

Student: 
Lauren Tucker 

Garman T/TH  Piper Quall 
Gesslein M/W  Tyler Thomas  
Bonney  Isabella Guzman  
Flaherty  Opal Jules 
Gill  Emma Rowley 
Bosse  Bryson Gilmore 
Clements  Alexis Lennon 
Queener  Aleigha Hix 
Gragg  Avery Palmer 
Gutierrez  Mark Lindsey 
Nelson  Alexis Lea 
Bethke  Tabor Braaten 
ODonnell  Willy Webb 
Griffis  Raelee Theroux 
Hults  Sam Hess  
Odom  Evelyn Mundt  
 
School News: 

We just got the news from the maintenance that the painting company that is going 
to bring some color back to Evergreen is scheduled to be completed over the 
Christmas Holidays.  We will be painting all (approximately 130) the poles a more 
vibrant yellow, painting the doors (approximately 60) around each building a 
specific color (red/purple/orange/blue/green/yellow), and sprucing up the color on 
our playground by painting the swing poles, basketball poles, tetherball poles, and 
the benches.  This will be a great surprise for all of our kids, staff, parents, and 
community members come January 2015!!!!!!!!! 

 

On December 12, 2014, we will be having another school wide assembly for all of 
our students.  This performance is called “3Screens”…. This assembly and others 
throughout the year are made possible with all the fundraising our students do 
throughout the year.  Please feel free to come by and see the shows.  The K-2 will 
be at 9:35am and the 3-5 will be at 10:35am.  Below is a description of the 
assembly which will be seen on 3 screens put together into one big 43 foot screen 
that utilizes state-of-the-art sound and video projection to captivate the attention 
and imagination of students. 



We have selected “Be More Awesome K-6” 

We hear it a lot; most of us say it a lot; but what IS awesome? Do you know what 
AWE is? Awe is wonder and amazement and thrill! It’s something that makes 
you smile, feel joy, and makes you think, “WOW!”  

Maybe you’ve been told you’re awesome, and you believe it– at least most of the 
time—because everyone really is awesome. But there’s a reason we can never quit 
trying to be better and trying new things, and this is it: we can never really stay 
exactly the same awesomeness–and we surely don’t want to become less 
awesome—so the challenge is to see how many ways we can BE MORE 
AWESOME every day! 

Sure, there are some limits. We can’t all be awesome in the same ways. But we 
also can’t really know how awesome we can be unless we try different things, and 
do our best to get better at everything we try. Most importantly, we can find 
awesome ways to help each other BE MORE AWESOME!  

This program includes a powerful anti-bullying message, as well as a fun 
approach to encouraging healthy choices. Movie clips, lots of action and fun 
music will engage and captivate kids and teachers alike! 

 
 
Thanks and Happy Holidays from all of us at Evergreen Elementary!!!!!!! 
 
David Regal 
Principal 
Evergreen Elementary 
 
 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  


